To whom it may concern

Anne Gyrithe Bonne has produced the documentary, “The Will to Live”, about love,
hate and reconciliation. The Danish Amnesty Fund has, among many others,
supported the film. We supported it due to the seriousness and personal engagement
with which Anne Gyrithe Bonne presented her idea.

The time seems right for the film to come out. A large symposium attracted an
audience of 400 persons in Copenhagen.

Anne Gyrithe Bonne is now working on having a symposium in the United States. So
far Anne Gyrithe Bonne has spent a great sum of her own money to finance the
symposium.

The Danish Amnesty Fund has decided to support this new project. However, our
- funds-are very-limited: -
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We give Anne Gyrithe Bonne the best recommendations and encourage others to
suppott her in her efforts.

Yours sincerely

Peter Mikael Jensen
Chairman
The Danish Amnesty Fund
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